






CATECHETICAL MINISTRY 
 

July 26, 2020 
 

 
Religious Education Program for Grades K-8 

 

Re-registration letters will be mailed to all families 
presently enrolled. Re-registration may be done by 
mail. NEW registration will be taken at the Religious 
Education Office once the social distancing 
measures have been lifted 
 
To complete registration for our Parish Catechetical 
Program, a family: 

- Must be registered members of the parish 
- Present a certificate of Baptism for the child/ren 

and  
- Registration fee 

 
To ensure that we make adequate provision for all 
planning to attend in the summer or fall, we ask that 
ALL NEW REGISTRATION be completed by July 
31st, 2020. Please relay this information to prospec-
tive new registrants who might not receive this bulle-
tin, especially those planning to enroll first graders 
who have not been in our kindergarten this year. 
Thank you! 
 
For our Junior High Students (Gr. 7 – 8) Service Pro-
ject Forms are due back at the beginning of next 
school year. 
 
FIRST COMMUNION  
Please call us 201-447-1776 if you need special ar-
rangements to pick up your banner materials.   

 
CONFIRMATION JOURNEY:  
The Confirmation journey the parish youth started 
back in the fall will continue as soon as all the re-
strictions are lifted.   
Just a few reminders… ALL forms are overdue. 
There are still forms that have not been returned. 
Please give your immediate attention to this matter. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call 
the CCD Office at 201-447-1776.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office:  
office@nativitynj.org 

 

Fr. George, Pastor  
fr.george@nativitynj.org 

 

Fr. Jason, Parochial Vicar  
fr.jason@nativitynj.org 

 

Sr. Lois Marie Parente C.S.S.F.,  
Financial Affairs 

sr.lois@nativitynj.org 
 

Olivia Harrington,  
Coordinator of Religious Education  

oharrington@nativitynj.org 
 

Religious Education Office 
religioused@nativitynj.org 
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The Church of the Nativity Prayer Chain 
is accepting prayer requests. Please call 
the rectory with your request. 

The Legion of Mary is a lay 
apostolate group devoted to Our 
Blessed  Mother. and devote 
yourself to Mother Mary. 

 

 

The Sanctuary Light in the Chapel 
is burning in memory of 

 

John & Susie Klybus 
 

By: Fr. George & Anna Brancatella 
 

The Sanctuary Light in the Church 
is burning in honor of  

 

Al Barcavage 
 

By: Ray & Barbara Cantwell 

Week of  August 3, 2020 
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Week of August 3, 2020 
   
    

      The Bread and Wine  
   in the Chapel are offered  
         in memory of  
 

     John & Susie Klybus 
 

   By: Fr. George & 
      Anna Brancatella 
 

     

What Does Romans 8:26 Mean? 
 

Verse Thoughts 
As children of God we have been born from 
above and have a new human spirit – our new life 
in Christ. Before we were born again we had a 
spirit that was dead in trespasses and sins but 
when we accepted Christ as our Saviour we were 
given a new life in Christ - a new, free human 
spirit, which is able to commune with His Holy 
Spirit - Who is enabled to guide us into all truth. 
This is why as children of God we should live our 
life in spirit and in truth so that we may enjoy 
'Spirit to spirit' fellowship with the Lord, day by 
day. 
 

A life that is lived in spirit and truth is a life that is 
led by the Holy Spirit of God, Who came to in-
dwell our hearts and guide our lives the moment 
we were born from above –and He speaks to us 
quietly through our enlivened human spirit. The 
Holy Spirit knows the thoughts of our heart and 
the deep yearnings within our soul and He reach-
es out to us through our spirit. He longs to lead 
and guide us into all truth and He is grieved if we 
choose to live our life according to our old fleshly 
nature, which was severed at the cross – for 
when we live our life in spirit and truth He takes 
the deep cravings of our heart – cravings that we 
ourselves do not understand and He intercedes 
for us with groanings that cannot be expressed in 
words. 
 

Sometimes the deepest desires of our hearts are 
hidden within our being. Sometimes we ourselves 
do not even understand what our secret hopes, 
and hidden hurts are - but they become a thirst in 
our soul – a thirst that we cannot quench our-
selves. But the Spirit joins with us to help in our 
weakness, because we do not know what to pray 
for as we should, and so He Himself intercedes 
for us with unspoken groaning. 
 

He takes the deepest prayers within our hearts 
and beautifies them and perfects them and an-
swers them in the way that is best – this is why 
our hearts should be always open to say – Thy 
will not mine be done. 
 

My Prayer 
 

Abba, Father – thank You for Your indwelling Holy 
Spirit, Who knows my heart better than I know myself. 
Take the inner yearnings of my heart and beautify 
them I pray, so that I may live my life in a way that glo-
rifies You, in Jesus name I pray, AMEN. 

 

dailyverse.knowing-jesus.com 

  Hello Nativity Parishioners,  
Happy Spring!  I know that the current circumstances are not the best, but I 
hope you and your family are feeling well and looking forward to better 
days.  One way to feel better is to get outside for some fresh air and also 
to help those in need.  I am inviting you to join us in the Nativity Communi-
ty Garden this season. 
Even if you do not have a green thumb or any previous gardening experi-
ence, come learn with us, get some exercise, and feel good about helping 
others.  Last year, as a very small group, we successfully grew tomatoes, 
peppers, string beans, zucchini, eggplant and herbs, and donated over a 
dozen bags of produce to the local Love Fund. 
Families, partners, or individuals are welcome, and the garden makes 
working and meeting easy for natural social distancing. Since there is no 
early scheduled Parish Spring Clean-Up this year, we are preparing the 
garden for the season. 
If you are interesting in joining us, or have a way to help us with plants, 
mulch,… contact Fr. George, or feel free to contact me directly. 
Stay safe and be well! We’d love you to 
join us!   
 
Jolie Kurz, Coordinator   
Nativity Community Garden  
(201-715-4409) jolie104@optonline.net    

The Church is  

OPEN 
10:00AM to 2:00PM 

For Personal Prayer and Reflection 
Confession is Always Available 
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(Please check one) 
Church Bread & Wine     
Chapel Bread & Wine 

 

Week starting, Monday_______________________ 
 
Your Name______________________________ 
 
Phone___________________________________ 
 
This offering is in memory / honor of:  
                              (Please circle one) 
 

________________________________________ 

You can have a loved one fondly  
remembered by sponsoring  
the Bread and Wine at Mass  
in the Church or the Chapel  
in memory of them.  
 

Please complete the form and  
return it to the Church Office  
with your donation of $10  
for a Bread & Wine  
offering for a week.  

 

 
 

 
 
 

Would you like the Sanctuary Light to burn in 
either the Church or the Chapel… 
in memory of a loved one 
in thanksgiving  
    or to honor a special birthday or  
       anniversary or occasion in your family 
 

The Sanctuary Light offering, in either the 
Church or Chapel, is available for one week in 
memory/honor of a loved one.  
Please complete the form and return it to the 
Church Office with your contribution of $10 per 
week.  

(Please check one) 
Church Sanctuary Light     
Chapel Sanctuary Light  

 
Week starting, Monday______________________ 
 
Your Name_______________________________ 
 
Phone___________________________________ 
 
This offering is in memory / honor of: 
                                  (Please circle one) 
_______________________________________ 

 

Pro Life Corner 

 

Voting with a Clear Conscience 
 

Since Roe v. Wade in 1973, it has possibly never been 
more important to support pro-life politicians as it is at 
the present time. The pro-life movement has recently 
gained considerable momentum. There has been nu-
merous pro-life initiatives in Congress, such as the sus-
pension of the dangerous RU-486 abortion drug, the Un-
born Child Pain Awareness Act, putting an end to tax-
payer support of Planned Parenthood, protecting babies 
who survive abortions and granting a woman's right to 
view her ultrasound prior to having an abortion.  
 

Election Day is Tuesday, November 3, 2020. Our loyalty 
to Jesus Christ should be stronger than our loyalty to 
any political party. Life is the most precious gift that God 
gives us and so a politician's position on abortion is the 
most important issue and outweighs all others.  
 

Please vote with a clear conscience for LIFE and having 
done so, trust the Lord to bring about the victory for a 
Culture of Life!  

REPORTING ABUSE: AN UPDATE  
 
Since 2002, the Archdiocese of Newark has formalized a process of 
reporting sexual abuse allegations, in accordance with the USCCB 
Charter for the Protection ofChildren and Young People, Essential Norms and 
a Memorandum of Understanding between the state prosecutors’ 
offices and the NJ Dioceses. A year ago, Pope Francis issued an 
apostolic letter, Vos estis lux mundi, (You are the light of the world) that 
strengthened and formalized the process for holding bishops ac-
countable. As part of the implementation of the letter here in the 
United States, a platform was created by an independent, third party 
providing a secure, confidential, and professional way to report alle-
gations against living bishops. This service is in place to gather and 
relay reports of sexual misconduct involving bishops of the United 
States, and reports of their intentional interference in a sexual abuse 
investigation. Individuals may make a report online at 
www.ReportBishopAbuse.org or by calling toll free (800) 276-1562. 
If you wish to report any other kind of misconduct by a bishop—or 
sexual abuse by a priest, deacon, religious brother or sister, or layper-
son working for the Church—please contact the Archdiocese of 
Newark at (201) 407-3256.  
To make a report involving a bishop that pertains to sexual abuse or 
related misconduct, visit ReportBishopAbuse.org or call (800) 276-
1562.  


